Lost & Found Ministries
732 Reservoir Street
Baltimore, MD 21217

410-669-5357
Tuly 1, 2025

Dear Mr. Jeff Komin and Ms. Angie, Purpora, Superior Tours:

We cannot thank you both enough for making our trip to Sight & Sound
such a success. You made our job so much easier. Your selection of seats at the
theater were excellent. We were very, very satisfied with the hospitality and
services at Hershey Farm Restaurant. The conditions and amenities of the bus were
superb. Our Bus Driver was extremely helpful, courteous, and a great driver. We
are already to begin our planning next year with Superior Tours to return to Sight
and Sound to see “Joshua”. When I came to your office a few times, what a
pleasant, joyous, and professional experience. Believe me, when someone asks
about a good bus company, I quickly recommend Superior Tours!

Thanking you again, Sincerely,

Lost & Found Ministries

To Seek and o Serve, Hiose who are Lost”




